
HOLIDAY OPEN
HOUSE 

J O I N  U S  F O R  A N  F M C A  

 C E L E B R A T I O N

DECEMBER 12TH
 1:00PM  

61 Railroad Avenue Hallstead, PA 



We will be praising God for our new building and sharing the
exciting things that are happening at FMCA. You'll have an

opportunity to tour the new property, meet the faculty and staff,
ask  questions,  and help support christian education in NEPA.  

 
You'll find cookies and Hot Cocoa galore and  can browse  our Holiday

Bake Sale to stock up on homemade goodies for family and friends!

Y O U  A R E  I N V I T E D

 For questions or to RSVP  contact Kim Gerrity @ (570) 492-
0252 or kgerrity18@hotmail.com. 

 We can't wait to celebrate with you, 

I t ' s  a  W o n d e r f u l  T i m e  I n d e e d

You have been such an important part of the FMCA family,
our celebration wouldn't be the same without you! 

  We hope you'll  join us for the celebration!

A Blessing Tree will be located at our new home if you'd like to pick
an ornament containing a item(s) that would bless FMCA as we

transition to our new home.  The generosity of the FMCA Friends
and Family truly makes an impact and we thank you in advance for

considering a Holiday Blessing to FMCA.  


